
 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY 21, 2019 
 

 
MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

MEMBERS 

 
THROUGH: BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 

 
FROM: KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 

 
SUBJECT:  AGENDA ITEM FOR MAY 21, 2019: 

APPLICATION  FOR A SERIES 9 LIQUOR 

STORE LIQUOR LICENSE FOR CANYON 

FOOD MART 
 

 
An application for a Series 9 Liquor Store Liquor License, No. 09110057 

has been submitted by Heng Chao on behalf of the Canyon Food Mart 

located at 1000 E. Old West Highway, Apache Junction, AZ 85219. 

 
Notice of the public hearing was posted on April 23, 2019.  The city has met 

the 20-day posting requirement.   

 

Correspondence has been received from the planning division, building & 

safety division, police department and fire district, copies of which are 

attached.  

 

With a Series 9, Liquor Store License, the business may sell all types of 

spirituous liquors, only in the original unbroken package, to be taken away 

from the premises of the retailer and consumed off the premises. 

 

The next step in the process is for the city council to hold a public hearing 

on the application and make a recommendation for approval or denial to 

be forwarded to the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. 


